
 

 HARVEST UPDATE  

 

 
Grain receivals (tonnes) at GrainCorp sites as at 18 December 2017 

 

 Since last update Total* 

Queensland 3,500 553,500  

New South Wales 283,000 1,976,500 

Victoria 813,500 2,431,000 

Total Network 1,100,000 4,961,000 

 

Harvest comments: 

• Strong harvest activity across Victoria with over 100,000 tonnes received every day over the last week 

• Ongoing heatwave conditions may impact receivals across southern NSW and Victoria  

• $8.1m Cunningar upgrade to be officially opened tomorrow (19 December 2017) 

• Winter harvest will continue to be received for late crops across northern NSW and Queensland  

 

*Please note: total represents new crop tonnes received at GrainCorp sites including some deliveries received prior to 

30 September 2017  

 

This is the final harvest update for 2017. Harvest updates will resume Tuesday 2 January 2018.  

On behalf of the entire GrainCorp team, we wish you a safe and enjoyable holiday period. 
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